
 

 

        
THUNDERBOLT MIDDLE SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 
MAY 2, 2022 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

May 2-6 Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week 
 
May 3  School Board Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
 
May 4  Spring Sports Awards, 5:30 p.m. 
 
May 5  Early Release, 1:00 p.m. 
 
May 11  Evening of Excellence, 7:00 p.m. 
  @ LHHS 
   
May 12  Early Release, 1:00 p.m. 
 
May 13  Panda Express Fundraiser 
 
May 18  Pep Assembly, 1:30 p.m. 
  8th Grade Gala Event, 6-8:00 p.m. 
 
May 19  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
  11:45 Dismissal 
  
May 23  Q4 Report Cards Mailed Home 
 

 REPORT CARDS 
Fourth quarter report cards will be mailed 
home the week of May 23rd.  Please make sure 
we have your correct mailing address on file.                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Thunderbolt Middle School 
L.H.U.S.D. 

thunderbolt_middleschool 

MAY 19TH 
11:45 DISMISSAL 

SHIRT DONATIONS 
We are in need of donations of gently used 
MEDIUM and LARGE shirts to be used for students 
who cannot afford new shirts, have spills or 
accidents during the day, or  for students who violate 
dress code. Please consider donating your used shirts 
or gym shorts. We  will not accept purple shirts, club 
or team shirts. Please make sure all items are in 
good, clean wearable condition.  

LATE YEARBOOK ORDERS 
If you missed the deadline to order a yearbook, you 
still have an opportunity to order one online and 
have it delivered to your home.  
 
Go to www.treering.com/1013965618383795 
Yearbook is $25.95 plus shipping costs. 
 
If you have any questions,  contact TreeRing 
directly at 877-755-8733. 

Appreciation Week May 2-6 



 

 

 

          2022-2023 REGISTRATION 
ANNUAL VERIFICATION 

 

Attention ALL Parents:  Please complete your  Online Registration for  the next 
school year.  
ALL parents of current 7th and 8th grade students need to complete the online 
registration process as soon as possible.  
 

Online Registration Directions are included in this newsletter. In addition to the online registration, each 
student should turn in a health information form and proof of Arizona residency.  You have the option to 
upload proof of Arizona residency; however, if you prefer to provide a hard copy of a document, an additional 
form must be signed to go with it.  You may also email proof of AZ residency to susan.blanchard@lhusd.org,  
Please make sure to follow the criteria listed on the documentation form.  
If  you do not complete the online process, a paper packet will be required. If you do not have access to a 
computer, you may use one in our lobby or request a paper packet (current 7th graders only—8th graders 
should contact the high school).  
 
If your student will NOT be attending Thunderbolt or LHHS next year, please notify the office.  
 
Mark you calendar for 2022-2023 Schedule Pickup Days: 
 
7th grade only:  July 28th  8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. 
8th grade only:  July 29th  8:00 a.m. –3:30 p.m. 
 
Please make every effort to come in during your designated time.. If you can’t make one of these days, please 
make alternate arrangements with the front office.  

EDUCATIONAL TOUR CLUB (ETC) LAST MEETING 
 

FINAL PARENT MEETING FOR 2022 FLORIDA TRIP 
MAY 10TH 

5:30-7:00 P.M. 
Thunderbolt Library 

SPRING SPORTS AWARDS NIGHT 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 4TH 

5:30 P.M. 
For students who participated in 

Baseball, Softball, and Track & Field 

The Thunderbolt Physical Education Department is requesting 
donations of old baseball or softball mitts for the next P.E. school year. 

Please only donate if in usable condition.  



 

 

8th Grade Year End Event 
 
Our 8th graders do not have a “graduation” ceremony. They  have a fun filled 
night of games and activities.  Please encourage your student to dress comfortably 
to partake in carnival type games. Please make sure they follow dress code criteria 
and wear school appropriate clothing.  This event is for current  Thunderbolt 8th 
graders ONLY. No guests are allowed.  Once a student arrives they may not leave 
early with anyone other than a parent.   



 

 

SPIRIT WEEK 
LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL 

MAY 16TH-MAY 19TH 



 

 



Updated 2-4-21 

Online Registration for Next School Year 

FROM COMPUTER: 

● Navigate to the district website:  https://www.lhusd.org/

● Click on the Registration button

● On the Registration screen, click the Electronic Registration link in the Returning Students section

● Login to the Online Registration portal with your ParentVUE account
NOTE:  If you do not have a ParentVUE account contact your student’s school 

● Navigate through the screens to review/update your student’s information
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Updated 2-4-21 

FROM MOBILE DEVICE: 

● Login to ParentVUE app

● Click on Online Registration above the list of your students

● Click on Open Online Registration

NOTE – COMPUTER OR MOBILE DEVICE:  Make sure you choose the option for Returning Students 

ANNUAL VERIFICATION 2022-2023
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